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No steelhead! Cooke has had their chance at responsible farming and blew it. Studies have
increasingly shown that fish raised in open water pens can have significant negative impacts on
wild salmon populations and the environment. The practice usually sees tens of thousands or even
hundreds of thousands of fish raised in close proximity to each other, where they can exchange
diseases and parasites like sea lice. I strongly opposed to Cooke's permits. L. Kerschen


